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1.  A diagram showing the length of the GO Train so persons have a visual to assist in choosing which
area may be more suitable.
 
2.  If a few areas are chosen and need to connect the two areas for pedestrians to access the GO
Train, an accessible pedestrian overpass pathway would be beneficial as opposed to an underpass
because if there was to ever be extreme weather, there will be less chance of flooding if the access is
above as opposed to below.
 
3.  The West Woodbridge area has a large older adult population and as persons may no longer drive
in the future, it would be beneficial to have more access to transit options in this area by walking or
cycling to the site.
 
4.  It would be beneficial for access by way of a pedestrian/cycling pathway from the Market Lane
area where many people live, to the Woodbridge GO Train, by use of an easement, if required, for
easy access promoting higher use of the Woodbridge GO train.
 
5.  I filled out the online survey before participating in the Virtual Open House but chose to be
anonymous at that time.  I mentioned in the survey about having public art at the chosen site.  I
believe it will beautify the space as well as appropriate landscaping for beautification which may also
act as a sound barrier.
 
Thank you very much.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ornella Ricci
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